
From: planning.technical <planning.technical@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 Feb 2024 01:16:30
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: HB Planning for change of dwelling to childrens care home
Attachments:

My address is 19c hamlet road haverhill suffolk Sent from my iPhone

Good morning
I would like to give my observations about the planning application for the childrens care home on hamlet road as i
have concerns as a resident  firstly the road is dangerous it is used as a rat run with cars which are constantly
breaking the speed limit  (not a road for young children) Point 2 The parking situation is awful and over populated
where are all visitors going to park Point 3 What type of children are they do they have special needs behaviour
problems etc Point 4 The road is getting more commercial dwellings we already have a house nearby which houses

I am all for having childrens homes but in
the right area which this is not Kind regards Mrs s symonds Sent from my iPhone
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